1/8/14

9:30 - noon

9:30 - noon



1113 Pyott Road Lake in the Hills, IL 60156 P.O. Box 7866, Algonquin, IL 60102 www.alith-foodpantry.org

January 3, 2013

Hours of Operation:

Tues & Thurs

1st & 3rd Sat

(847) 854-1904

Christ United Methodist Church 9009 West Algonquin Road Algonquin, Illinois 60102

Dear Friends at Christ United Methodist Church,

As the snow blankets the ground, we are remember the many events we enjoyed during the Christmas season. Whatever our holiday plans were, each time we relaxed and enjoyed time with family and friends, we always planned special food to go along with the fun. From a traditional turkey dinner or a steaming pot of chili to pizza and popcorn, we always share food with the ones we love. An enjoyable meal always enhances any get together and helps to form lasting memories.

We at the Algonquin/Lake in the Hills Interfaith Food Pantry wish to thank you for your generous giving in helping us to provide food to the families we serve. It is because of your on-going support that we are able to provide the food and basic supplies to our neighbors in need. This allows our fellow citizens to feed their families and enjoy the time spent sharing a meal they might not ordinarily be able to supply on their own. Limited funds, unemployment, sickness and other obstacles that many of our patrons face make it difficult to pay for all of life's needs. In addition, most of our families have small children. Having a source for food makes it easier to prepare healthy meals and use limited resources for other necessities. This is all made possible through your tireless and generous giving. You helped to improve so many lives every day. We are deeply grateful and humbled by your loving support of 55lbs. of food.

In a world that often overlooks those in need, you provide a warm and caring hand that lifts them up with dignity and respect. Your giving of the the food we stock on the pantry shelves raises the quality of life and the well-being of so many. May God bless you abundantly for your sincere caring about your neighbor.

"Loving Lord, bless our fellowship and the food we share. Lord God, you are hungry and crying out in the voice of those who are hungry; help us to respond in love by sharing all we have and are with you." The Augustinian Hunger Campaign, Order of St. Augustine

May the Lord bless you and those you love in this sacred season,

Clarenda G. Johnson, Director of Correspondence

Algonquin/Lake in the Hills Interfaith Food Pantry